
 
 

Dear Families,  
The first week of winter is also the time of St Marcellin’s feast day, which is June 6th. It is a special day for 
our Marist Brothers, which we will celebrate at Assembly on Wednesday. St Marcellin Champagnat said we 
should love everyone and love them all equally. We ask St Marcellin to help each of us to be kind, helpful 
and loving towards others, especially those in our family. Marcellin taught about the importance of trusting 
Mother Mary. May we follow her way and be faithful to Jesus in everything we say and do. We also 
remember the Marist Brothers working here with us in Santa Teresa and all those Brothers who have 
supported the community in the past. We thank God and His Holy Mother Mary for sending people with 
generous hearts like St Marcellin to share the good news about Jesus with everyone. Anne Hazel 
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Mental Health Training for local aboriginal people will be held in the school’s Staff Room on Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Thursday next week. All welcome. Have a lovely week, God bless, Deb 
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Last week fourteen students and twenty-seven 
staff  received their First Aid Qualification. 

Terrence and Jason received a blessing at Mass.  
They compete in Finke Desert Race this weekend. 

We wish them the very best of luck. 

This week our 
students were 

awarded for showing 
our school values of 
strength, caring and 

respect. 
 They are also 

developing their  
spelling skills. 

 Four Senior students 
completed the first 

module of the 
Construction course 
delivered by Bruce 

McEvoy.   
 


